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Yesterdays meeting was interesting re the above. 
They would like to start to re negotiate the price! 
Grocock would like to look at an option to admit own terminal patients pay or non pay. 
I think there is still some confusion regarding the Gordon letter asking for what their status is with regard to admitting and 
what Jan go from her telephone call to the prqactices. 
Practices being rung to admit who have said no- probably the problem of PHT having differing options, although Jans 
note to PHT regarding the three levels does not totally spell out in section three for those doctors who have agreed to take 
step down. 
There was some query as to what will happen when the date comes up for the Knapman part of the practcie cover to 
come to an end, but this was muddled with another question so was fudged we need to get to Beasley quickly me thinks. 
Jan advised that there were applicants for the new post but that the other doc. was leaving very soon too, 
If you have a few moments we perhaps can discuss this. 
Margaret 


